
What is not acceptable is to build over the green meadows that are part of the Green Belt that runs 
around Hadley Green, Hadley Wood & Hertsmere.

Please concentrate on the Brown Belt as and when it becomes available and, respecting the Green 
Belt status of this site, remove it from the next edition of the Local Plan.
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